
New CEOP resources for 4-7 year olds to be released in March 2019

Hello Jessie & Friends and Goodbye Hector!

New resource for 4-7 year olds, Jessie & Friends, will be released in March 2019. Children will see the adventures of Jessie and her friends when they explore the online world; watching videos, sharing pictures and playing games. The three animations aim to help children to develop key skills to help make these experiences as safe as possible. More information on Jessie & Friends will be announced via CEOP’s social media channels (@CEOPUK  and ClickCEOP) in advance of the launch and via an email update on the day of launch.
 
The introduction of Jessie & Friends will coincide with the retirement of Hector’s World and associated activities, which will no longer be available to use from March 2019. 
 
Lee & Kim will however still be available and CEOP will be releasing an updated version of the resource pack in March which addresses the ways in which this age group are currently using technology and accessing the internet. CEOP will also be making some changes to their current 5-7’s website during this time.

Whilst these resources are aimed at Primary schools, they may well include activities you can use in your Colonies and Packs.
















	




